
Urgent Prayer for 
Christian Programs in Schools 

 
Currently in New Zealand, Religious Instruction can legally be taught in state 
schools. 
The Secular Education Network (SEN) is taking the Crown to court to remove 
this legal right.  
Launchpad (formerly known as Bible in Schools) is one of the largest providers 
of Christian Education in New Zealand schools. 
 
The role of Launchpad in the court case is to provide accurate information 
about how schools operate Religious Instruction programmes. 
The outcome of this court case could affect all Launchpad programs, other 
Christian programs in schools, Chaplaincy programs, Youth workers and 
religious observances. 
Launchpad urgently requests prayer for our team who are currently working to 
provide submissions, statements and other material and information to be 
presented at the court case. 
Because the outcome of this court case has the potential to threaten the 
opportunity that over 40,000 school children currently have on a weekly basis 
to engage in Launchpad's programs, we want to ensure we are fully prepared 
and equipped to bring the facts to counter the misinformation which has been 
submitted.  It is not so much fighting the case but defending the truth. 
 
Please join with us in praying for Launchpad, the CEO, the QC engaged by 
Launchpad and the court case.  
 
We need urgent and ongoing prayer covering for the following areas: 
 

1. Physical, spiritual, emotional and complete protection for our CEO. 
2. Wisdom and extreme clarity for the Launchpad team handling of required 

court documents. 
3. Strength, wisdom and favour over our QC’s court preparation. 
4. Funding for this undertaking. 

 
We thank you for standing with us in prayer at this crucial time. 
 
If you have any queries please contact hello@launchpad.kiwi 
  
The Launchpad National Office Team 
www.launchpad.kiwi 
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